
 

 

 

 

11th September 2020 

 

Letter to Parents and Carers Year 9 and 10 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The academy will reopen on Monday 14th September. 

Students should arrive at the following times and to their designated point of entry into the 

academy. 

 Entrance and exit Arrive  Finish  

Year 9 Trulock Road entrance 8:40 3:10 

Year 10 Sports Centre entrance and through 

Sports Centre into quiet area 

8:40 3:20 

Please note students will only be allowed entry/exit to the school via their designated 

entry/exit point. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms M Duncan 

Principal 

 


